
Reasons for Minor Mod. of License App. W18DZ-D 

TV Red de Puerto Rico is requesting a Minor License Modification of LPTV Station 
W18DZ-D, Facility ID: 183415, to change the station site, as the existing site is no 
longer available. A Silent notification and a request for a Silent STA has already 
been filed for this station. The proposed new site is located just 177 meters from 
the licensed site so there will be ample overlap of the service contours.  

A copy of the TVStudy, performed with a L-R cell size of 0.5 km. and terrain profile 
increment of 0.05 km. is included. As shown in the TVStudy, no adverse 
interference will be caused to any other TV facility by this proposal. As an existing 
tower ASR # 1283788 will be used, and the calculated RF exposure is within the 
FCC guidelines, no negative environmental impact is expected from the proposal. 
A copy of the RF exposure and environmental impact, as well as a copy of the 
notification letter to the Arecibo Observatory are included in this application. 

 

  


